Nothing is more important than the

SAFETY AND HEALTH

of our students, staff and community.

Dear Cardinal Family - The following guidelines have been developed and implemented out of care and concern for your child and for the school environment. We appreciate your cooperation.

To view our comprehensive back-to-school plan, visit: www.cleora.net



FACE COVERINGS



Face coverings are recommended and welcome to be worn. Some situations or scenarios may REQUIRE face coverings to be worn for short periods. Students and staff must have one available at all times.

SOCIAL DISTANCING



We are confident that proper social distancing can be achieved in most areas. Please remind your child the importance of social distancing from other students.

VISITORS POLICY



Visitors or volunteers will not be allowed in the classrooms or hallways. We ask parents to enter the main entrance and push the bell to notify the secretary.

SCHEDULE CONSIDERATIONS



Students will have their daily breaks, passing periods, and recess altered to help with social distancing.

HEALTH SCREENINGS



Parents are expected to screen their child(ren) each day before sending them to school. Feel free to use the screening form on our website.

ATTENDANCE



Please keep your child home if they fail to meet screening measures. Please have a plan in place to immediately pick up your child should they become ill or show signs/symptoms.

OUTSIDE ACTIVITY



Your child will continue to receive PE, recess, and other outside learning opportunities to promote frequent fresh air.

DISRUPTION



Unfortunately, we do anticipate some disruption and closure. Our promise is to be open as much as we possibly can. We know our families and students need us here.